July 6, 2015
Dear Members of the Board,

Cur young family is expanding and highly active in cur community as my husband is a
surgeon at Burnaby and the Royal Columbian Hospitais and | am the main caregiver of our
active children and the Parent Association President at my son's school. We are currently
applying for a variance to build an extension on the second floor of our home. We are
requesting this exception hecause we are expecting another child mid-August and are
renovating in order to build a nursery for our new baby. Currently, we have three bedrooms
upstairs, which are all occupied by ourselves, our 7 year-old son and 3 year-old daughter. With
(soon to be) three young children, we see the importance of having our entire family sleeping on
one floor so that we can easily provide support and comfort throughout the night. We have an
extensive backyard separating our home from our back alley way and the proposed extension is
highly respectful of our neighbours as it does not interfere with their views or property line.
Thank-you very much for considering our request, please let us know if we can provide letters of
support from our neighbours or additional information.

Best regards,

G~

Angelique Schnerch and Dr. Brian Yang
6415 Chaucer Place

Burnaby, B.C.
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